
YSSC Board Website Ad Hoc Committee Report – 2025-05-28 

 
Some aesthetic changes have been made to the site over the past few months 
for data flow and readability otherwise no major changes. 
 
There were no meetings.  
 
The movement of the website to a new server has not taken place yet; hopefully 
this month. 
 
Still seeking “any” feedback/desires/comments on the existing Board website. 
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